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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

  

     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commissioners of St. Mary’s County will hold a Public Hearing 

on Tuesday Oct 3, 2017 at 11:15 am in the Chesapeake Building located at 41770 Baldridge Street in 

Leonardtown, Maryland to consider adoption of the Hazard Mitigation Plan Update. 

 

Citizens are encouraged to attend and participate in the public hearing.  

 

Note that as a result of the evidence and comments made at the public hearing, amendments may be made to 

the proposed Hazard Mitigation Plan Update. 

 

Written comments, questions and suggestions may be submitted on or before Oct 10, 2017 to: 

Commissioners of St. Mary’s County, P.O. Box 653, Leonardtown, MD 20650.  

 

Copies of the proposed Hazard Mitigation Plan Update are available in the Emergency Services & 

Technology Office, 23090 Leonard Hall Drive, Leonardtown, MD 20650 and on our webpage. 
 http://www.stmarysmd.com/docs/2017-St.-Marys-Hazard-Mitigation-Plan.pdf 
 

Any reasonable accommodation for persons with disabilities should be requested by contacting the St. 

Mary’s County Public Information Officer at (301) 475-4200, *1342.  

 

COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY’S COUNTY 

 

By: Robert Kelly, CIO  

 

 

 


